

## Dear Municipality of South Huron

A Big Thank You for your community involvement with Canada Day South Huron. We appreciate ALL of your help with planning the day, for providing the free swims, your support the day of and your financial contribution to help us make this day possible. All the staff we worked with were extremely supportive. It takes a lot of work to put on an event of this size, and it truly would not have happened without your contributions. We live in a great community!!!

Our community truly came together to help celebrate Canada's 151st birthday, with over 20 events held through-out the day, drawing people from all over Southwestern Ontario. Thanks for helping us to make it such a memorable day!

lan Palmatier (Canada Day Chair)

On Behalf of the Canada Day South Huron Steering Committee